
 

The Second Annual  

Shamona Creek  

Staff Appreciation 

Souper Bowl Friday! 

 

 

Awesome Shamona Creek parents – help the Staff Appreciation 

Committee show our hardworking teachers and staff some “souper 

appreciation” on Super Bowl weekend! 

 

We want to treat the staff to a Soup luncheon on  

Friday February  5th 2016 

 

We need help with the following : 

- Soup in crockpots/slow cookers 

- Batches of individual breads  

- Some helping hands to set up and clear up 

 

Too busy to cook? No problem – cash donations of any size are welcome 

to help with costs 

 

If you can help us out with any of the above, please sign up at this link  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4fa5a72fa7f49-souper1 

Thank you! 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4fa5a72fa7f49-souper1

